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letter.  We had a good attendance 
and shared some festive time with 
our friends and special guests. 
The food was especially good, a 
treat that the BBC has for its 
members at Christmas.  The Hos-
pitality House and staff did a 
great job for us.  Thanks to Ron 
Lipps, our DJ for providing the 
music.   Pretty work, Ron! 
Early in the year, I want to kick 
off a membership campaign for us 
to invite folks to join us on club 
night to get acquainted and to join 
our BBC.  The board will con-
sider a prize for the current mem-
ber that brings in the most new 
members. This will be fun and 
challenging, and of course will 
make our BBC even stronger.  
Yeah! 
We will be asking for member 
participation in many of our com-
mittees that help to support our 
club. Please be willing to step up 
and contribute your time.  You 
will feel good about  and will re-
ceive many personal rewards for 
sharing with us the fun things to 
do for our club.  Also, if you have 
any ideas for the club, please let 
me or a board member know. 
This is your club! 
Thanks to our club members that 
work hard to keep us going. We 
could not do it without you. As 
our plans shape up for our new 
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      New Members 

Happy New Year to everyone~  
Hope you all had a family- filled 
holiday season and that the new 
year brings you many blessings, 
good health and high spirits.  The 
Battlefield Boogie Club has lots 
of fun planned this year and we 
welcome our new officers and 
board to help us put it all together 
for new and continued members. 
We wrapped up 2013 with our 
Christmas party. It was a great 
success.  Please see Darlene’s ar-
ticle about the party in this news-

January/February 

year, we will let you 
know and watch the 
Bugle Call for the lat-
est in announcements.  
Do not forget, our weather could keep 
us from dancing,  so please watch the 
Bugle Call for updates. 
There is a lot in the making for our 
BBC, so stay tuned.  We are counting 
on you to embrace your strengths, 
and keep your spirits high~ We  are 
going to have a great year! 
 
Let the good times roll!   
Audrey 
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      “  A night to remember” 
I’m sure, that by now, most of you know that I was in an auto accident on Nov. 1st and fractured the an-
kles in both of my legs. I had been looking forward to our Christmas Party for some time, and thought 
that, because of my accident I would not be able to attend.  About a week before the party, I found that I 
was able to get around reasonably well in my wheelchair, so my husband threw both me and my chair 
in the car and took me to the party.  After a month and a half of sitting around the house, I was going stir 
crazy and I think I was driving him crazy as well.  We were both in need of intelligent conversation. 
I was so glad that we decided to attend.  The party was a blast.  If anyone had the opportunity to attend, 
and didn’t, then they missed out on a great time.   The music was wonderful and had everyone out on 
the dance floor.  Our own Ron Lipps played some great shaggin’ tunes for everyone to dance to.  I 
wished that I could have gotten out on that floor and done some dancing. (although I did manage to get 
in a little “Wheelchair Hop”)  I had only planned on staying thru dinner, but enjoyed myself so much, that 
I stayed till the end.  
As our club grows, we are able to do more and more, with, and for our members.   This year’s party was 
held in the “Washington Room” of the Hospitality House and was free to all of our members.   The room 
was nice and big, with a spacious dance floor.  Decorations were tastefully done by both the hotel staff 
and our decorating committee.  Everyone I talked to said that they enjoyed the food. I know that I did. 
The bartender and wait staff did an outstanding job of taking care of our needs throughout the evening.   
There was a cash bar for those who wanted something stronger than tea or coffee.  Joyce Jessee was 
the lucky winner of the door prize and Gary Martin won the dollar drawing.  
Dec. 12th was a night of great music, great food, and great friends.   
Our Christmas Party seems to get better every year.  I don’t know about you, but I can’t wait to see 
what we do next year.  

By Darlene Weaver 





 
Well here it is 2014.  Time flies when you are having 

fun.  Speaking of fun, let me tell you about our  annual trip to The Outer Banks.  A group of us 
from the Boogie Club get together every year and bring in the New Year in fine fashion.  This year 

was no exception.  It started out raining 
like cats and dogs on the way down.  It 
cleared about the time we arrived.  We had 
enough food to feed an army.  Each couple 
brought something.  Deli meats, baked goods, 
snacks and Donna's make your tongue beat 
your brains out egg salad.  Greg and Sylvia 
former members joined us. They now live in 
Calabash, N. C.  First night was unpacking 
and shootin' the bull over a few cocktails and 
wine.  Don makes a mean mixed drink.  The 
next day is let's go out and see if we can find a 
deal at the Tanger Outlet.  Somehow we al-
ways do.  That evening was an Island theme 
at the OBX Shag Club and we had heavy hors 
d'oeuvres, open bar and dancing.  So you 
know we tore it up that night.  We recovered 
the next day and did a little running 
around.  I took a 

walk on the beach, the weather was great.  New Year's Eve started 
with an open bar and a sit down dinner.  The 
ladies were dressed in their fine attire and the 
men in tuxes.  The guys don't clean up too bad 
and the ladies always look great.  The people 
down there are really nice..  We all migrate 
around and talk to all the different clubs.  That's 
my favorite thing to do.  We danced the night 
away.  We do the Hokey Pokey and all kinds of 
crazy things as the night ends.  I can't emphasize how 
much fun it is.  The Boogie Club is full of nice people 
and JoAnn and I feel fortunate to know each and 

every one of you.  Our leaders work hard to keep us 
on the map.  JoAnn and I want to wish each and every 
one of you blessings and good will in the coming 
year.  

 

If you ain't  shaggin', you're draggin'.  

By JoAnn & Larry Locklair 





 
      
 
 
 

                         Dancing with our  BBC Every Thursday night at  
                                       Shannon’s Bar & Grill,  
                         Fredericksburg, VA .   Lessons begin at 7:30 
 
January 17-19 Mid-Winter Break, North Myrtle Beach 
 
February 22           Northern VA Shag Club—Charlie & Jackie  Workshops 
   and Dance at the American Legion Post 180, Vienna, VA 
   (see attached flyer) 
March 15  Craig Woolard Band—American Red Cross benefit at the 
   Elks Lodge 875. See Bill Frostick for ticket info. 
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 2014  Officers 

President                                Audrey Borja                                              ledgestonemanor@aol.com                                                                                                                                       
                  703-401-5050 
Vice President    Wes Kirchner                                              wezleek@aol.com  
Treasurer:                    Melissa Lipps              melissadances@juno.com 
Secretary:   Shirley Kirchner                                          wezleek@aol.com             

 
Board of Directors 

    Joyce  Jessee                                               jjessee60@aol.com 
    Jewell  Pradier                                            jewell.pradier@frb.gov       
    Leslie  Siedsma                                           catlady13323@yahoo.com 
                                                             

Committees 
Communications:  Dennis Bushor              bushorld@comcast.net  
Newsletter:    Don Borja /Art Director/Editor                ledgestonemanor@aol.com 
                                                             Shirley Kirchner/Editor                            wezleek@aol.com  
Dance/Web Master:                 Heather Jennings             shagnva@crosslink.net 
Website:                                            Wes Kirchner                                              wezleek@aol.com 
Fund Raising:                                            
Marketing/Promotion:                   Wes Kirchner                                               wezleek@aol.com  
Membership:    Darlene Weaver             dweaverbandp@msn.com 
Music:    Craig Jennings              craig.jennings@tsc.com                            
Sunshine:                                           Donna Bivens                                               seadooin4@aol.com                                                               
Hospitality:                                        To be announced   
                                                                                        
                                            Website:  www.battlefieldboogieclub.com 
 

If you are interested in helping, contact someone above.  If you have ideas, an article, or something of interest, please let us 
know.  Your help, service, and input are needed and can make a difference.  

    What’s Up! 
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Happy Feet Do Six Steps 

 

    
    
   1/05     Sabrina Anderson 
   1/09     Craig Jennings 
   1/11     Ann Martin 
   1/12     Ray Nolet 
   1/22     Katherine Causby 
   1/26     Christine Siedsma 
   1/29     Roger Buornat 
   1/30     Jim Rose 
   1/31     Maxine Swain 
 
 
 
   2/04     Robert Hash 
   2/07     James Leite 
   2/14     Bob Hopkins 
   2/20     Cathy Doggett 
   2/21     Ginny Montano 
   2/23     Doris Austin 
   2/27     Ted Clark 
   2/27     Linda Timm 
 
                      
 

         
    January/February 

       NOTE! Check your BBC weekly  email 
     communications for coming events. 
     The dates posted below are proposed 
     dates for dance lessons. 
 
 
        Beginner Steps for  January 
 
  Jan           09        Basic,  Female Turn 
                    16        Basic, Male Turn, Start 
                    23        Basic-Line Dance 
               30        Basic, Half-Turn, Triple Basic 
 
        Beginner Steps for  February 
 
 Feb            06         Basic, Female Turn 
                    13         Basic, Male Turn, Start 
                    20         Basic– LINE DANCE 
                    27         Basic, Half Turn, Triple Basic  
 
         Novice Steps for  January 
 
   
   Jan           16         Crossover Basic (from Male & Female  
                                    Turns) 
 
                     30         Behind Sailor & Side Pass 
 
 

      Novice Steps for  February 
 
Feb            13         Pivot, Pivot with Tuck      
                           
      
                   27          Pivot with Belly Roll 
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By  Craig       
Jennings       



bill frosticK 
      
January                      16                                       
 
February                  06, 27               
 
 
 

   Craig Jennings 

 

 
Ron  Lipps 
 
January                        23                           
                  
February                    13  
 
                                          
                  

Ron  Lipps 

Bill Frostick 

 
 
craig jennings                
 
January                09, 30 
 
 February            20                     
 
 

  

Check the weekly bugle for new info or changes  



 
 
 
 

   
  
      RACHEAL LAVERTU         STANLEY LAVERTU 
  
    CHUCK DUYMICH 

We extend a warm welcome 
     to new  BBC members! 

----------------------------------------------- 
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LOGO  ITEMS 
 BBC logo items are on sale every 
Tuesday night and through e-mail.  
Don Borja can be reached through his 
e-mail  (ledgestonemanor@aol.com) 
and Dennis Bushor on Thursday 
nights.  They are our BBC member 
representatives for logo sales.  
Please support your club while get-
ting quality merchandise at reason-
able prices.  We recently added shoe 
bags to our inventory. So, if you don’t 
have these items, check them out and 
plan to get one of each. 
  Shoe Bags-       
  Shirts –             
  Hats -                
  Huggies-          

BBC NEWSLETTER- CAN 

YOU 
HELP? 
 If you have computer skills and would 
like to help the BBC to compile and 
produce the BBC Bugle newsletter, 
please contact a board member listed in 
the newsletter.  We have a staff that has 
carried the responsibility of the newslet-
ter for 5 years, and we would like for 
someone else to have the opportunity to 
experience this fun filled activity.  We 
look forward to hearing from you. 

     Weather Emergencies! 
 
Watch your e-mails for weather 
emergency notices.  
 
We try to be cautious in coming 
out to dance.  Lets think safety! 
Thank You! 
 

Disclaimer:  To the best of my knowledge information in this newsletter is correct, but is not warranted and is subject to errors. 

DVD’s 
Want to practice and perfect 
those basic dance steps?  
See Wes or Audrey to pur-
chase Beginner DVD’s for 
just $10.00. 

We are now 
Taking  
Orders... 

 
 
Did you know that it 
is now time to renew 
your BBC membership 
for 2014? 

There are renewal forms on 
the front table and you can 
renew at the same bargain 
price of $15.00 



Blues 

Swin
g 

Battlefield 
 Boogie Club 

                   
To 

 Check our website www.battlefieldboogieclub.com  
  Thursday Night 7:30-10:00 pm   Free Dance Lessons 

For more Information:  703-401-5050 

      Old Time 
Rock ‘n’    

Roll 

   Carolina Shag  
 Shannon’s Bar & Grill 
          2801 Plank Road 
           Fredericksburg, VA 22401 
                    540-786-8321 




